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Colona School
End of the Year Wrap-Up



● Calendar
●

● Technology Collection ● Promotion



Important Dates to remember: 

May 27th - 8th grade Promotion
May 28th - K-5 Field Day
May 28th - *rain date for 8th grade Promotion 
May 31st - NO School in observance of Memorial Day
June 1st - Last Day of School - 11:25am Dismissal



Field Day
K-5th - May 28th

6th-8th grades TBD
Activities are in the works. 



2020-2021

8th Grade 
Promotion

STUDENTS:

● 8th grade students report at 
6:10pm to the JH hallway

● Please dress appropriately for 
the event: a step above the 
common shorts and t-shirt

● Those who have been 
promoted do not need to 
attend school on May 28 or 
June 1

GUESTS:

● Please bring lawn chairs as this 
is an outdoor event

● Ceremony duration is 
approximately 30 minutes

● We ask that families hold their 
applause until all students 
have been recognized so that 
all names are heard.

Thursday, May 27
6:30pm

Behind the school - infield of track

**Rain date: Friday, May 28

For more details, please see this letter from Mr. Carlson, 
Principal.

Promotion May 2021.pdf

https://www.teacherease.com/common/DigitalLockerGetGeneralFile.aspx?DLGFID=174928&State=IL&DownloadRefID=2420a46f-8f9b-4e6f-a9f6-700392df7ade


Chromebook 
Collection

Please return the following items:

● Chromebook

● Carrying case (grades 6-8 only)

● Charger

K - 2 STUDENTS:

● In person students will return 
borrowed chromebooks on 
Thursday the 27th. 

3-5 STUDENTS:

● In person students will return 
borrowed chromebooks on 
Thursday the 27th. 

6th and 7th STUDENTS:

● Will return chromebooks on 
Thursday the 27th and Friday the 
28th during your Tech Class. 

8th Grade students:

● Will return chromebooks on 
Thursday the 27th to Mrs. 
Stablein during Tech Class or 
RTI. 



Hot Spots/Modem

Hot Spots or Modems must be 
returned to Colona Grade 

School Thursday, May 27, 2021 

Please contact the school office if 
you have any questions about these 
items.  



Textbooks
All textbooks should be turned into 
their respective teachers the week of 
May 24th.

The following Text Books will be 
collected: 

~Science 

~Literature/Language Arts

~Social Studies (6th grade only)



Final Grades and 
Assignments

Report Cards will be handed 
out to students on June 1st and 

will be available on 
Teacherease on June 1st for 

final grades. 



Fines and Fees
Any Fees or Fines not paid for from 
this school year will be rolled over 
to next year.  

**8th grade students fees are due 
by the end of the day on May 27th. 



Locker/Desk 
Cleanout

Lockers were not used this year,  
so no clean out needed.  

Desks in your homeroom should be 
cleaned and all textbooks turned in 
to their respective teachers the 
week of May 24th.  You should bring 
all of your materials home on 
Friday May 28th. 



Registration for 
Next Year

Registration through Teacherease will 
Open 

May 26th.  
All of the registration process 

including registration, fees and 
proof of residency can be done 

online. 

> Proof of Residency will be 
accepted starting June 1st via email 
to enorville@csd190.com or via fax 
to Eleanor  at 309-792-2249. 

> Fees can be paid through 
Teacherase.com starting July 1st. 

> In-Person registration days will 
be July 8th and July 27th from 
8am-6pm.

mailto:enorville@csd190.com


PreK and 
Kindergarten

Registration is open please visit 
our Website for full details.  

Kindergarten Registration Please 
click this link to view the slide show 
and for registration information. 

Pre-K Registration - Please click 
this link to fill out the form for 
NEW Student Registration. 

Click here for returning student 
Registration.

https://csd190.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_23027793/File/2021%20Kindergarten%20Orientation%20(1).pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUN9dKkEIv092mUAe6vJgwZKTdjbkFTfHetXn1NE2gDQsU3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUN9dKkEIv092mUAe6vJgwZKTdjbkFTfHetXn1NE2gDQsU3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.teacherease.com/NewFamilyRegistration.aspx?refid=c7876993-251d-4260-9eb3-a84ed03fc35d


Library Books
Please return all classroom 

library books during the week of 
May 24th. 

If you happen to find one from last 
year please have your student 
return it. Thank you. 


